
Prof. Dr. Kemal YÜKSEK
Acting Director General

17 Jul 2021

 
 

Number : E-68754916-502-11741

Subject : Frequency increase
 

RUSSIAN FEDERATION MINISTRY OF TRANSPORT DEPARTMENT OF STATE POLICY IN
CIVIL AVIATION

 
Reference : Your referenced letter 9-2184 dated 22 June 2021.

 
Dear Ms. Svetlana Petrova,
 
Your referenced letter received our best attention.
 
I would like to inform you that we accept your temporary proposed agreement to increase the number of
designated air carriers on the route of Moscow-Antalya v.v. to five (5) air carriers for each Side, with the
limitation of seven (7) frequencies per week assigned to the fifth designated air carriers of each Side for
two (2) consecutive seasons.
 
In this respect, Pegasus Airlines has been authorised to operate scheduled traffic rights specified for the
fifth designated carrier and total number of their flights will increase to 14 frequencies weekly on the
Antalya-Moscow v.v. route.
 
I avail myself of this opportunity to extend my appreciation for your kind support and constructive
co-operation hitherto, and I kindly invite your Authority to grant appropriate authorizations accordingly.
 
Yours sincerely,

 

 

REPUBLIC OF TURKEY
MINISTRY OF TRANSPORT AND INFRASTRUCTURE

Directorate General of Civil Aviation
Department of Air Transport

Gazi Mustafa Kemal Bulvarı No:128/A 06570 Maltepe / ANKARA
Phone: +90 (312) 203 60 00, Fax: +90 312 212 46 84
Website: www.shgm.gov.trfor verification: document.verification@shgm.gov.tr

For Information:Ali DOĞAN
Expert

Tel:(312) 203 62 82

Verification Code: EAD72046-A266-4937-8258-DE069F4B6982 Verification Adress: https://www.turkiye.gov.tr/shgm-ebys
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